October 1, 2024

OUR MISSION STATEMENT

As a ministry of Christ the King Parish, Christ the King School upholds the teaching of Jesus Christ and the doctrine of the Roman Catholic Church.
Christ the King School nurtures the development of all students through the journey of faith, academics and physical growth in an atmosphere that
encourages them to recognize their strengths, overcome their weaknesses with the opportunity to reach their potential - spiritually and academically.

CALENDAR OF EVENTS
WEEK OF 10/1/24

Friday, October 4, 2024
First Friday Mass, 8:00am

Saturday, October 5, 2024
Pet Blessing, 6:30pm

Friday, October 11, 2024

No school for students. Professsional development day

Monday, October 14, 2024

No School. Indigenous Peoples’ Day

You have given us so many wonderful gifts, dear God. You have made us in your
own image. Show us how to be an image of your goodness for others. We ask
this in the name of Jesus Christ.




MRS. WANGLER'S
MESSAGE

October 1, 2024
Welcome to October! Happy Fall!

Morning Meetings in the gym have been so wonderful this year. We pray, we sing and we talk about
what the day may bring. For example, we talked yesterday about the Buffalo Bills loss and how a team
can grow from that. We talked about team work and to keep on studying or practicing to get better at
something. A very valuable lesson.

Friday is the Feast of St. Francis, who is the patron saint of living things and animals. Our Friday Mass
will be about St. Francis. Fifth grade will lead the Mass on Friday.

Saturday, October 5th, bring your pets to a special pet blessing. Msgr. Litwin will bless our pets on the
church grass on Lamarck, Saturday, October 5th at 6:30pm. Let us pray for our faithful furry
companions!

There are lots of things happening over the next few weeks! Watch the calendar!

Band lessons begin this week.

October, 11th students will be off so teachers can have professional development. October 18th is the
basket raffle.

October 26th is Trunk or Treat

October 28th Msgr music in the church at 7pm

October 31st is Halloween. Parade at 1:00pm more info to follow.

Thank you and have a great week!

Peace, Love and Prayers, /! “,1 \
Mrs. Wangler 4 . %

We are notifying you that in accordance with state and federal law, we are in compliance with all ashestos regulations and inspections.
A copy of our ashestos management plan is kept on file in the school office. If any parent or employee wishes to see this plan, a request
can be made to the school.

Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA)
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PARENT'S GUILD
MESSAGES

Wrapping Paper/Dessert Fundraiser booklets went out in book bags last week — if you have
any questions, please reach out to Katie Schmidt at kpschmidt27@gmail.com

Trunk or Treat sign up opportunities will be sent out soon! If you are able to volunteer and
help out with this event, please contact John and Nancy at parentsguild@myctkschool.com
with your availability.

Upcoming Events:
Wrapping paper sale: 9/25 - 10/29
Fall Scholastic Book Fair: 10/13 and 10/15
Trunk or Treat: 10/26
Veterans Day Mass & Donuts: 11/12
Any Questions, Ideas and Suggestions? Contact us at parentsguild@myctkschool.com

Car Wash Success!

Thank you to everyone who brought their car to the 8th grade car wash on Saturday and/or made
donations. The car wash is one of several fundraisers this year to help support the 8th grade class trip
and it was a great success!

Many of our 8th graders (Addison, Emma, Jason, Jonathan, Kaelyn, Lila, Lucy, Rosie, and Wyatt),
worked hard, had fun, and picked up some car washing skills along the way! Special thanks to the
parents, event lead Anne Marie Comaratta, along with Tammy Krawczyk, Matt Klein, Amy Pegnia,

Jason Andrzejewski and Kimberly Biniasz. Thank you to Mr. Wesolowski for helping us advertise on
social media and to Mrs. Wangler for allowing us to hold the car wash!

8th grade fundraising continues with weekly pizza sales and monthly bake sales (the next bake sale
will be October 28th).
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SPORTS’' BOOSTERS
MESSAGES

We have another busy week of sports. Come out and support our Badgers as we move through the fall sports
season. Watch your email for an update regarding winter sports coming within the next week or so.

Volleyball Update
Our girls volleyball team has been hard at work and showing great improvement. The coaching staff has been
very impressed with the effort the entire team has put forth so far. Friday night the girls' hard work paid off
earning a split with St. Mary's of Swormville despite missing a couple of teammates.
10/1 CTK at St. Ben's @ 6pm
10/2 CTK at home vs. St. Amelia's at 6pm

Congratulations to our swimmers on their performance this past Sunday against St. Ben's. All the practice and
time in the pool is paying off as swimmers continue to shave seconds off of their times. Good luck this Sunday
and keep up the great work!

Highlights for Tuesday’s Cross County Meet
Emma Hartich and Brady Marciniak made big gains in placement this week.

Good luck to our boys baseball players who are completing their season this week. Last week they defeated
Nichols in their only game.
10/1 vs. St. Ben's at Stransky Complex @ 4:30pm
10/3 vs St. Mark's at Delaware Park @ 4:30pm
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FACULTY & STAFF
CONTACT INFORMATION

CHRIST THE KING SCHOOL

Principal - Mrs. Maria Wangler

Rev. Msgr. Paul A. Litwin

Office Manager - Mrs. Annette Della Posta
Health Office - Miss Justin

Pre-K3 - Ms. Kim Ferron

Pre-K4 - Mrs. Amy Connolly

Kindergarten - Mrs. Nicholson

First Grade - Miss Kelly Griebner

Second Grade - Miss Stephanie Hannold
Third Grade - Mrs. Pam Piotrowski

Fourth Grade - Mr. Christopher Downey
Fifth Grade - Miss Nicole Jaszczak
Math - Mrs. Cara Swisher

Social Studies - Mrs. Lena Blair

ELA - Mrs. Lauren Berowski

Middle School Religion - Miss Doka
Latin - Mrs. Frances Antoniadis
Spanish - Mrs. Maureen Pfeifer
Music/Art - Ms. Reilly Brouillard
Physical Education - Mr. Matthew Klein
Science - Mrs. Debra Abrams

AIS - Miss Jennifer Porreca

Technology - Mr. Michael Wesolowski

CHRIST THE KING SCHOOL ¢ 2LAMARCKDRIVE e SNYDER, NY 14226 ¢ 716-839-0473 ¢ WWW.MYCTKSCHOOL.COM

716-839-0473

mwangler@myctkschool.com
716-839-1430

office@myctkschool.com

sjustin@myctkschool.com & 716-314-7321

kferron@myctkschool.com
aconnolly@myctkschool.com
fnicholson@myctkschool.com
kgriebner@myctkschool.com
shannold@myctkschool.com
ppiotrowski@myctkschool.com
cdowney@myctkschool.com
njaszczak@myctkschool.com
cswisher@myctkschool.com
Iblair@myctkschool.com
Iberowski@myctkschool.com
mdoka@myctkschool.com
fantoniadis@myctkschool.com
mpfeifer@myctkschool.com
rbrouillard@myctkschool.com
mkleinpe@myctkschool.com
dabrams@myctkschool.com
jporreca@myctkschool.com

mwesolowski@myctkschool.com




FRIDAY, OCTOBER 18TH + 6:00PM-9:00PM

ADULT ONLY EVENT-COME JOIN THE FUN!
,, We kindly ask that

all CTK families
donate a basket or
item to the raffle.
More information
will follow.




